
St. John Noah’s Ark recently replaced their broken indoor play structure for children ages 2 to 12 

years old thanks to a $3,200 grant received from the Clarinda Foundation.  Noah’s Ark Director 

Lauren McNees states “We chose to purchase a Climb and Discover Cave with the funds 

received from the Foundation.  The new structure allows for additional physical, imaginary and 

multifunctional options for a broader age range of children to utilize.  This project impacted 

around 80 children that have the opportunity to utilize the structure while attending the daycare.  

The total cost of the structure including shipping fees was $4,487 which meant the daycare was 

responsible for the remaining $1,287 that the grant did not cover.”   


